From: Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 5:58 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: UPRR

Jerry,
Below is the contact information and very brief description of the incident

On March 26, 2015 ACDEH was notified by CalOES spill notification center that a diesel locomotive
released approximately 4,000 gallons of diesel fuel on to the ground at 1408 Middle Harbor Road,
Oakland. The diesel has impacted soil in an area of the rail yard approximately 200 feet by 30 feet on
track 58. Cleanup is being performed by NRC and work plan/sampling is being performed by Arcadis

Steven Pearson

Director of Terminal Operations
Union Pacific Railroad

Email unknown

Michael Mulligan

Manager Yard Operations

Union Pacific Railroad
mfmullig@up.com<mailto:mfmullig@up.com>

Scott Hackman
Arcadis
Scott.hackman@arcadis-us.com<mailto:Scott.hackman@arcadis-us.com>

Becky Gerard

Environmental Engineer

Arcadis
Becky.gerard@arcadis-us.com<mailto:Becky.gerard@arcadis-us.com>

Thank You

Chris Tougeron

Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6804
christopher.tougeron@acgov.org<mailto:christopher.tougeron@acgov.org>




